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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
NELIUS WAIRIMU  
TO:

SPONSOR HANNER 
Dear Sponsor Hanna,
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Wishing you a Happy New Year! 

Nelius fell sick on 4th January 2011, she had pneumonia, she had blocked chest where I took her to the hospital. She felt well, reported on to school on 10th January 2011, she is still weak but I promise to buy her fruits. 

Two months back she was fine and healthy, did well and was promoted to another class. She has written a small letter, I will send it to you soon. Nelius was very pleased with her new Christmas dress, enjoyed her drinks and dinner, I had sent you the pictures 

Nelius is a very shy girl, with few friends. DAP money I have already bought her new school uniform with what she needed. 

She is doing well. 

Thank you. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

